
Arizona State University and State Farm    aim to prepare learners of all ages for success in a transformed workplace 
through the Pathways for the Future Scholarship. This program provides students with the skills to remain 
competitive and adaptable in today’s ever-changing workforce.

The Pathways for the Future Scholarship is designed with these learners in mind:
• Maricopa County residents.
• Students interested in degree and certificate programs within:
° W. P. Carey School of Business.
° The College of Liberal Arts and Sciences.
° Ira A. Fulton Schools of Engineering.

Financial support 
Pathway Scholars will be awarded up to $6,000 per academic year and receive access to emergency funding. 

Apply now for fall 2024
Degree-seeking students apply: scholarships.asu.edu/scholarship/167847

How to apply: youtu.be/YHTTj3iJXYY 

If you have questions, contact PathwaysfortheFuture@exchange.asu.edu. 
Learn more: pff.asu.edu
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